To whom it may concern:

Diamond Plumbing LLC installed the under slab
plumbing per code at 2032 SW Wheatfield Court, we will
take full responsibility if any issues arise. Explanation of
what happened was we installed ground rough and the
inspection was called in, the inspection was turned down
due to erosion control. Builder did not call back in the
inspection and concrete was poured.
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